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1)        The reasons we purchased Heatsavr was due to the design of our main pool, 

because it has a fixed boom separating it when one part of the pool is in use but not the 

other we are unable to cover it and thus was losing a lot of heat and water evaporation. 

Plus our old convention main pool cover and teaching pool cover was in need of 

replacement at a staggering cost, and also the manual handling of putting on and 

removing the old pool covers by the staff.  

   

2)         The quality of the air in the pool hall has improved dramatically since Heatsavr 

was installed; we are now able to have covers over the pools that are not in use even 

when people are using the other pool. We have also seen a slight reduction in the 

chemical usage of our pools as well since it was installed due to the reduction of 

evaporation from the pools.  

   

3)         I would recommend Heatsavr to someone who is unsure about having it on their 

pool system without hesitation, I have found it to be a true ‘Fit and Forget’ product with 

easy installation and maintenance free usage, apart from re ordering chemical yearly 

and topping up the day tank every month.  

   

4)         It is difficult for us to quantify actual savings in energy terms due to our building 

management system and the mild winter we have just had, but in real world terms we 

have seen our pool air humidity drop from 60-70% down to 30-40%. I have been able to 

reduce our ventilation fan speeds down 50% during opening hours and 70% over night. 

Condensation has dropped to virtually nothing even when our ventilation system was off 

for a period of time due to repairs. I have also been able to reduce the amount of heat 

that’s is being supplied to the pool water over night and also the lifeguards report it’s a 

lot nicer climate for them to work in and for customers to swim in as well.  
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